
Randolph-Macon Academy Alumni Association 

Board of Directors Meeting 

16 November 2019 

Videoconference via Zoom 

 

Officers Present: 

 Bo Snitchler ‘06, President 

Bryan Moore ’84, Vice President 

 Andrew Pfister ‘08, Secretary/Treasurer 

 Jay Moore ‘74, Sergeant-At-Arms 

 

Directors Present: 

 Phil Covell ‘59 

 Conroy Wilson ’68 

 Shelly Kats ‘93 

David Parrish ‘02 

 

Academy Staff Present: 

 Jenny Walton, Alumni Engagement Coordinator 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Alumni Association of Randolph-

Macon Academy was held on Saturday, the Sixteenth of November Two-Thousand-Nineteen, 

via Videoconference.  The President being in the Chair and the Secretary being present, the 

meeting was called to order at thirty-three minutes past noon.  The Secretary led in the 

invocation. 

The President welcomed the new members to the board and laid out the business of the 

day.  The President set out goals for the standing committees and led a discussion on possible 

changes to Committee formations.  No changes were agreed upon, with the discussion tabled. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were received and accepted as read. 

The Academy Staff presented a report on Homecoming 2019 including income and 

expenses as well as the Survey results.  Overall, the Surveys were positive, but there were 

concerns over the limited number of responses received.  The President led a discussion on 

changes to the Meeting and Luncheon format, which was tabled without any changes being 

adopted. 

The President requested that recommended changes based upon the draft of the Notable 

and Distinguished Alumni be emailed. 

The next regular meeting was scheduled for the Fifteenth of February. 

The meeting was adjourned at twelve minutes past one in the afternoon. 


